
**LIFT OUT OF ORDER** 

The lift from the car park is currently out of service. This is unfortunately beyond our 
control, As it is not owned by ourselves or any other medical practices in our building.  

We are aware that engineers have been contacted and will be working to get this fixed 
as soon as possible. 

Please use the alternative lift on the other side of the carpark(you will come out at the 
escape rooms on George St. and will need to cross the courtyard and enter the building 
through the back door), or allow additional time to take the stairs. 

The lift from the ground floor of our byuilding is still in use, and will provide you access 
to all floorsabove ground. 

Apologises for any inconvenience caused.  

 

 


